


All GP Trainees receive the same Contracts of Employment and no incentives are given for being 

placed in particular areas throughout the country. However when trained, GPs who hold contracts 

with the HSE in rural areas receive additional supports under the Rural Practice Support Framework 

for working in such areas. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please 

contact me. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mary O' Halloran 

Head of Primary Care Services 

Galway, Mayo & Roscommon 


